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MoU between EPLO and the United Nations on anti-corruption
education

An MoU that forsees cooperation with regards to anti-corruption education was signed on Friday, February
26, 2016, in Vienna, between Prof. Flogaitis, Director of the EPLO and Mr.Yury Fedotov, Executive Director
of the United Nations Office on Drugs and Crime (UNODC).

On behalf of the EPLO, the Academy of Transparency and Human Rights will be the institution to further
develop this cooperation in the field of anti-corruption through teaching courses, the exchange of
knowledge, information and expertise as well as by pursuing the introduction of anti-corruption courses in
higher educational institutions worldwide.
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